
 

 
 
 

    

Memo 
 

Date: October 21, 2024 
 
To: Clergy, religious, youth ministers, schools and parishes 
 
From: Father Rey Pineda, director, Office of Vocations 

Re: Additional resources—Vocations Awareness Week Spanish schedule
 

 
Vocations Awareness Week is November 3-9 and I hope your parish and 
community will join us in praying for men and women in our archdiocese who are 
discerning the Lord’s call for their life. 

Please see Vocations Awareness Week Spanish schedule attached.  

Thank you for all you do to encourage vocational discernment! If you have any 
questions, please call 404-920-7460. 

 

 

 

https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/Semana-Vocacional-2024.pdf

